
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Sirs, 
     I am writing to voice my opinion that no more water be taken from Tuolumne Co. and surrounding 
counties to be shipped to Southern Calif.  Our farm land needs this water and with the current drought 
conditions we need to keep all our existing water.  As a retired person on a fixed income I cannot afford 
increased water bills.  Thank You    Bill Gehri 
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